
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT EXCHANGE COVERAGE – PLEASE READ 
Date 

Addressee Name 
Street Address 
City, State, Zip 

Dear Addressee, 

Thank you for choosing Northwestern Medicine for your healthcare needs. As one of the leading healthcare 
systems serving greater Chicago, we are dedicated to providing you and your family with exceptional care. 

As of January 1, 2017, Harken Health and Coventry Health Care, as well as the defunct Land of Lincoln plan will no 
longer allow access to Northwestern Medicine.   This is due to the decisions made by the insurance carriers on 
what products they will offer on the Affordable Care Act (ACA) exchange.   As a result, if you remain with your 
current coverage, you will no longer have access at Northwestern Medicine starting January 1, 2017.   

If you wish to continue receiving your care from Northwestern Medicine, Blue Precision HMOSM is the best 
option. You will need to select either Administrative Site 475 or 477 through a Northwestern Medicine primary 
care physician, you will be able to be referred to the appropriate Northwestern Medicine facility for services.   For 
instructions on how to enroll in this plan, please call 312.926.7440.   
For the most current information about the plans that include Northwestern Medicine, please visit our website at 

managedcare.nm.org. 

To learn more about your health plan choices, please contact our navigators at 312.926.7440. 

Thank you again for choosing Northwestern Medicine as your preferred healthcare provider. 

Sincerely, 

Brian M. Walsh 
Vice President of Managed Care  
Northwestern Memorial HealthCare 

http://managedcare.nm.org

